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Message from the staff... 
This term we will be encouraging the children to develop 
stamina and perseverance.  There will continue to be a big 
focus on reading, so please ensure children have their    
reading books in school every day and please help your child 
to read at home each evening.  Hopefully we will be able to 
enjoy warmer weather and give the children lots of           
opportunities to explore nature and to continue to enhance 
their physical development. We are looking forward to a 
garden party to celebrate the queen’s platinum jubilee.  

Mrs Holian,  Mrs Ali and Miss Meynell 

New Life 
We will be looking at different types of animals and plants. 
We will be investigating different types of animals and their 
habitats including looking at pets, farm life, jungle animals and 
creatures that belong in the sea. 
We will be growing sunflowers and     
looking at the life cycles of different      
living things. 
We will be looking at Van Gogh’s 
“Sunflowers” masterpiece and  creating 
our own versions of it. 
We will be using our counting skills to 
continue working on  addition and           
subtraction calculations using counting          
apparatus and then  recording pictorially. 
Don’t forget, May is the month where we 
are encouraged to walk to school! 


